
Faculty Senate Vice-President Report WH Campus 

Monday, September 9, 2013 - 3:00 p.m. LLC-2201 

1.   Faculty Forum - The Faculty Forum for Fall-2013 is scheduled to be held on Thursday, 

October 24, 2013 between 3:00 – 4:30 p.m. in WLR-106.  All faculty members are strongly 

encouraged to attend.    

2.   Student Authentication and Test Committee – The committee has not met since early 

Spring-2013.  No new information to be disseminated at this time. 

3.   Swipe Card Access WLR Building – A discussion relating to the need for access to the 

WLR building via the swipe card access was held with the WH Provost.  It was determined 

during that meeting that, for security reasons, no one would be able to access the building via the 

swipe card access.   

4.   Newly Renovated WH TLCC Open House- The newly renovated WH TLCC will host an 

Open House celebration on Wednesday and Thursday, September 11
th

 & 12
th

 at 11 a.m. – 1:00 

p.m. & 5 – 7:00 p.m. in WLR-203.  For more information contact Gerry Hubbs at extension 

5306. 

5.   New Emergency Preparedness Plan – Lt. Paul Kurtzwell has been actively engaged in 

presenting the new Polk State College Emergency Preparedness Plan.  The new plan 

discontinues the use of various color codes previously utilized and implements a more structured 

plan of engagement for emergencies.  An overview as well as a downloadable copy can be 

accessed by going to the Polk State College website. 

6.  Special Performance Brochures – The brochures for the Polk State College Special 

Performance Series 2013/2014 Season WH campus has been completed and is being 

disseminated.  This resource cites all of the upcoming events that are to be held at the Fine Arts 

Center of the WH campus.  For information relating the future events being sponsored, contact 

Sharon Bevis at extension 5050. 

7.  Joggin’ for the Noggin 5K – The Polk State College Foundation will be sponsoring a 

Halloween themed 5K race called Joggin’ for the Noggin on Friday, October 25, 2013 on the 

Lakeland campus.  The event is presented to raise money for scholarships for Polk State College 

Students.    

Respectfully submitted, 

Greg Harris – Vice-President, WH Campus 

 

 


